
 
Dear Dr. Cockrum, 
 
I want to thank you for the gift of a stethoscope. My 
name is Hannah Daniel, and I am an incoming 
medical student from Dallas, Texas. It was such an 
honor to receive such a beautiful stethoscope that will 
help me as I train to serve the community. Your 
generosity of the School of Medicine Stethoscopes for 
Students is greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely,  
Hannah Daniel 




